
February 29th , 2024 

6-8th grade parents:  Spring Musical – April 14th, 2024 

Your student has received their speaking part and their hard copy of the script.  

Please have them start working on their lines at home.  Solos will go out next 

week. 

I am also looking for people to help with back stage, music (practice), line 

(practice), making of the backgrounds and a co-director (or 2).  Please let me 

know how you would like to share your talents. 

Thank you in advance, 

Mrs. Quick 

 


